The Hill at Furnace Brook
Condominium Trust

W

From: The Board of Trustees

To: All Residents

Date: August 25, 2013

RE: Master Key Fob Change

The electronic master key fobs are scheduled to be changed to a new
system on Monday August 26, 2013.

This includes the following doors:
Front, Rear, Storage, Pool and Exercise Room.

If you can not get in the main lobby door please dial #204 or #102 and
you'll be let in (alternative numbers: #100, #201 or #602).

Most current master keys should work. However, if your master keys do
not work please contact John Cadorette in unit 102 so the key can be
exchanged.

Please check all the master keys that you have to make sure they all work.

We apologize for any inconvenience. Thank you for your attention to this
Important matter.

www.thehillcondo.com




